
           2020        CONSUMING RAW OR UNDERCOOKED MEATS, POULTRY, SEAFOOD, SHELLFISH, OR EGGS MAY INCREASE YOUR RISK OF FOOD BORNE ILLNESS. 

 

APPETIZERS 
Smoked Salmon Plate All-natural smoked salmon served with capers, red onion, 
chopped egg, crackers and horseradish cream 17 

Beer Battered Artichoke Hearts Eight artichoke heart halves, dusted with 
Parmesan cheese and served with citrus aioli 12 

Cheese Plate Double-cream Brie, aged Gorgonzola and all natural French Chèvre, 
served with our signature red onion marmalade, warm Tribeca Ovens French 
bread, crackers 16 

Sweet Potato Crab Cake sweet potato, crab, Mornay sauce 15 

Steamed Mussels Heaping bowl of Prince Edward Island mussels steamed with 
white wine broth, garlic, tomatoes, fresh herbs, garlic toast 18 Extra Toast 2 

Oysters Saltafeller baked Mystic oysters in a creamy blend of spinach, 
artichoke, and Parmesan, dotted with Applewood smoked bacon, and diced 
tomatoes 6 for 22 / 12 for 36 

Burrata Salad Sliced tomato and pesto sauce, topped with burrata ball drizzled 
with balsamic vinegar reduction, fresh chopped basil  

Fried Calamari Lightly breaded to order. Traditional mix of tubes, tentacles, 
and cherry peppers. Choice of citrus aioli or marinara dipping sauce 13 

RAW BAR 
Jumbo Shrimp Cocktail Large, juicy shrimp on ice with cocktail sauce 6 for 15 
/ 12 for 26 

King Crab Cocktail Chilled King crab on ice with cocktail sauce 18 

Littleneck Clams on the Half Shell Fresh Littleneck clams on ice with choice 
of two sauces: cocktail sauce, red wine mignonette, spicy tequila lime or 
Asian ginger 6 for 12 / 12 for 18 

Oysters Alaska Mystic oysters on the half shell, topped with smoked salmon, 
caviar, dill and our horseradish cream 6 for 22 / 12 for 36 

Oysters on the Half Shell Mystic oysters on ice with choice of two sauces: 
cocktail sauce, red wine mignonette, spicy tequila lime, or Asian ginger 6 for 
16 / 12 for 27 

Seafood Assortment 4 jumbo shrimp, 4 Littleneck clams, 4 Mystic oysters, 
served on ice with your choice of 2 sauces: cocktail sauce, red wine 
mignonette, spicy tequila lime, or Asian ginger 30 

Saltwater Sampler 6 Littleneck clams, 6 Mystic oysters, 6 jumbo shrimp, sushi 
grade sliced rare tuna, smoked salmon plank on crushed ice with fresh lemon. 
Accompanied with 4 sauces: cocktail sauce, red wine mignonette, spicy tequila 
lime, Asian ginger 60 

Saltwater Tower Have a raw bar craving? Try our Tower! 8 Littleneck clams, 8 
Mystic oysters, 8 jumbo shrimp, chilled cold-water lobster tail, sushi-grade 
sliced rare tuna and smoked salmon, served on a three- tier iced tower with 
fresh lemon and 4 Sauces: cocktail, red wine mignonette, spicy tequila lime, 
Asian ginger 84  
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ENTREES 
All entrées include a salad of mixed greens, diced cucumber, tomato and our 
sweet onion vinaigrette. Upgrade to a bowl of New England clam chowder 4, or 
soup du jour 4, or small Caesar 3 

Sweet Potato Crab Cake Dinner A unique take on this New England favorite using 
sweet potatoes instead of traditional breading and generous amounts of crab. 
Two large cakes served with a Mornay sauce & vegetable du jour 26 

Eggplant Rollatini Lightly battered and sautéed eggplant stuffed with 
caramelized fennel, shiitake mushrooms, and goat cheese with a light tomato 
Pomodoro sauce 24 

Fish and Chips Two generous pieces of flaky and lightly beer-battered 
sustainable cod, house fries, tartar sauce, coleslaw 24 

Baked Mac & Cheese Creamy cheese blend of Wisconsin cheddar, artisanal 
Parmesan and Danish Gouda, mixed with cavatelli pasta, topped with toasted 
breadcrumbs and baked to a golden brown 22 Add: Bacon 5/ Chicken 5 / Shrimp 8 
/ Salmon 10 / Chopped Lobster Tail 16 

Entrées below served with succotash and choice of wild rice blend or sour 
cream and chive mashed potatoes. 

Alaskan King Crab Legs broiled and served simply with drawn butter 46 

Chicken Victoria Sautéed chicken breast glazed in a white wine, sour cream, 
basil reduction 28 

Grilled Red Snapper roasted red pepper and olive tapenade 32 

Roasted Half Duck apple-cranberry glaze 32 

Steak Au Poivre Juicy 14 oz. Certified Angus Beef® New York Strip loin, 
encrusted with peppercorn, topped with Brandy demi glaze 36 

Grilled Lamb Chops porcini brandy demi glaze 33 

Grilled Shrimp and Scallops served with butternut squash and dill risotto, 
truffle oil and Romano cheese 32 

Spinach & Artichoke Encrusted Salmon Faroe Island Scottish salmon encrusted 
with a spinach and artichoke topping 29 

Baked Cod Filet Finished with garlic butter, basil, and dill 29 

Surf & Turf 12oz. Certified Angus Beef® grilled New York Strip loin, broiled 
Maine lobster tail, drawn butter 44 

Twin Tails Broiled cold water lobster tails, drawn butter 42 

Grilled Shrimp & Lobster Tail Cold water lobster tail, six grilled shrimp, 
drawn butter 36 

Hawaiian Seared Sushi-Grade Tuna with grilled pineapple and mango chutney, and 
drizzled with a Hawaiian barbecue sauce 30  


